
 
 

TOUSSAINT LOUVERTURE CULTURAL CENTER (TLCC)  

 

Dear Newton Highlands Congregational Church, 

We would like to take this opportunity to sincerely thank you once again for your generous donation and 
support of the Toussaint Louverture Cultural Center (TLCC)! Your contribution is instrumental in helping 
us share the history of Haiti and our global accomplishments with the world. 

More than ever, your support is needed. There are individuals and groups seeking to damage our culture 
and reputation through negative rhetoric and misinformation. With your help, we can fight these efforts 
and continue to uplift the true legacy of Haiti and its people. 

Your donation enables us to protect and preserve our rich cultural heritage, ensuring that Haiti’s 
extraordinary history, resilience, and contributions to the world are accurately represented and celebrated. 
Through our programs, including educational initiatives, community events, artistic development, and 
performance opportunities, we are creating a platform to highlight Haiti’s global significance and its 
ongoing impact. Your involvement plays a crucial role in helping us bring our vision to life. 

We are excited to be one step closer to the grand opening of the first Haitian Cultural Center in New 
England. This milestone will allow us to provide essential educational programming, foster artistic 
development, and create a lasting legacy for future generations. 

Let us come together as a community to support TLCC’s mission, ensuring that Haitian culture receives 
the visibility and recognition it truly deserves. Feel free to visit our Instagram at 
https://www.instagram.com/tlccmass/ to learn more, and we will invite you to upcoming events.  

Thank you again for your time, consideration, and unwavering commitment to fostering a diverse and 
inclusive cultural landscape 

Sincerely, 

Marvin D. Mathelier 
Co-Chair, Executive Committee 
Toussaint Louverture Cultural Center 
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